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Extending Warm Holiday Greetings and a Vision for Revitalization 

As Chief of Staff for the Veterans of Foreign Wars, it is my distinct honor to extend my warmest 

wishes to every one of you during this festive season. The spirit of the holidays brings with it a 

unique opportunity for reflection, gratitude, and renewed commitment to the core values that 

define us. 

This December, as we gather in the spirit of camaraderie and service, let us also embrace the call 

for extension and revitalization within our esteemed organization. Our history is rich with tales 

of resilience and dedication, and it is through our collective efforts that we can breathe new life 

into our shared mission. 

As we celebrate the season of giving, let us extend our hands to welcome new members into our 

fold and revitalize the spirit of service within our community. The strength of the Veterans of 

Foreign Wars Auxiliary lies not only in our storied past but also in our ability to adapt, grow, and 

continue making a positive impact. 

In the coming year, let us commit to extending our reach to veterans who may not yet have found 

their way to our community. Through outreach, engagement, and a renewed sense of purpose, we 

can revitalize the bonds that unite us and ensure that the VFW Auxiliary remains a beacon of 

support for all who have served. 

May this holiday season be a time of inspiration and reinvigoration, as we collectively envision a 

future where the Veterans of Foreign Wars Auxiliary continues to thrive and make a meaningful 

difference in the lives of those we serve. 

Wishing you and your loved ones a joyous holiday season filled with the warmth of camaraderie, 

the spirit of revitalization, and the promise of a brighter future. 

With respect and gratitude, 

 

Joyce Bilyeu, Chief of Staff 

VFW Auxiliary Department of California 


